
 
 
 

 

 

Press Release        
          

 

Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. Welcomes Sales Director 
Scott Grossman 
 
Troy, MI January 1, 2014 — Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc., is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Scott Grossman to the position of Sales Director. 
 
After five successful years as a National Sales Manager at Perry Johnson Registrars, Scott Grossman 
has been appointed to the Sales Director for Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. He will be 
responsible for the company’s leadership, operations, and business management. Through his 
knowledge of the food safety industry and his ability to manage, direct, and lead, he has already led the 
company to several successes in its short time as its own division of the Perry Johnson Companies. 
 
Grossman was responsible for the formation of what is likely to be a long and fruitful relationship with 
several National and International organizations. He ensured that Perry Johnson Registrars Food 
Safety, Inc. was involved in supplier audit programs, GFSI certification programs, and implemented 
many training classes in food safety, such as HACCP, BRC and SQF. He has demonstrated that he is 
a qualified candidate for the position, and the company expects much continued success in his new 
role. 
 
About Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. 
 
Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. is a food safety certification and training body 
headquartered in Troy, MI. Perry Johnson Registrars was founded in 1993 by Perry Johnson, and Perry 
Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. formed its own division in 2013. The company offers a range of 
third-party certification and training services for various food safety standards, including SQF, BRC, 
HACCP, the Gluten-Free Certification Program, and others. For more information about food safety 
certifications, visit www.pjrfsi.com or call 1-877-663-1160.  
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